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Ref No: FOI 24_506 

7 March 2024 
Dear  

Thank you for your email of 23 February 2024 which contained your request for information. The 
Government Legal Department (“GLD”) have processed your request for information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (“the Act”). 

Request

1. The total spending by your organisation on unconscious bias

training for your staff in the financial year 2022/23.

2. The number of your staff that undertook unconscious bias training

in the financial year 2022/23.

Response

GLD did not deliver any unconscious bias training for staff during the financial year 2022/23, and so 
both the spend on this training and number of staff undertaking this training were zero. 

Your Rights 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the 
response to your original correspondence.  Please use the contact details provided at the top of this 
letter in order to request an internal review relating to your original request.  

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
www.ICO.org.uk  
Yours sincerely, 
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